
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS)  
AND PUBLIC ACCESS TO THE  

GARDEN GROVE PLANNING COMMISSION MEETINGS 
 
 

In light of health risks associated with COVID-19, and the Governor’s order to stay 
at home, members of the public are asked to consider very carefully before attending 
public meetings in person and to maintain a six-foot distance from others. 
 
Members of the public who wish to comment on matters before the Planning 
Commission, in lieu of doing so in person, may submit comments by emailing 
planning@ggcity.org no later than 3:00 p.m. the day of the meeting. 
 
 

 
 
Lisa L. Kim 
Assistant City Manager 
Community and Economic Development Director 
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